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As darker nights draw in could everyone remember to wear white or hi-vis clothing on club running nights, please





Recent performances:  There are no performances to report this month





Buckingham Fun Run


We hope to have good representation in this annual event, which is this year on 17th October.  You can enter now by downloading a form at � HYPERLINK "http://www.buckinghamfunrun.org.uk/mambo/index.php" ��http://www.buckinghamfunrun.org.uk/mambo/index.php�


Let’s try to get lots of our members running in club vests on the day


 





Future races (Taken from Oxfordshire race diary)�Date 		Race & Web site�02/09/2010 	Mota-vation - Oxford www.kidlingtonrunning.org.uk�05/09/2010	 Headington 10k GP www.hrr.org.uk�12/09/2010 	Cotswold Classic 10 GP,CC www.witneyroadrunners.org.uk�18/09/2010 	Woodstock '12' GP www.woodstockharriers.co.uk�19/09/2010 	Longworth 10k www.longworthvillage.org.uk/groups.php�03/10/2010 	Finstock 10k http://finstock10k.googlepages.com/�10/10/2010 	Hanney 5 GP http://www.oxfordcityathleticclub.com/node/162�17/10/2010 	Abingdon Marathon GP,CC http://www.abingdonmarathon.co.uk/�31/10/2010 	Candleford Canter 10k (Women only) http://www.alchester-runningclub.co.uk/candleford.htm�28/11/2010 	Eynsham 10K GP,CC www.eynshamroadrunners.org.uk/10K_front.htm�08/12/2010 	Oxford City Fun Run�12/12/2010 	Andy Reading 10K http://www.alchester-runningclub.co.uk/andy_reading.htm�19/12/2010 	Hooky Christmas Canter www.hooknortonharriers.org 











Parks & Run  October 3rd from car park opposite the bowl on the V4.


November 7th from the Peace Pagoda Car park on V10.  Each have runs of 2, 5 or 10 k


Check with Terry (07963 043220) or Jane (07706 606769) to find out who is going to run.  












































Future Newsletters  The next issue of Running Matters will come out in November  2010. 


Please let me have any items for publication by Friday 29th October 2010.


Terry Penny  07963 043220,  email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:terry.penny@lineone.net" ��terry.penny@lineone.net�














